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Debi Pearl and Jackie Kenaston will be available to speak to LadiesÂ’ Groups in the Sacramento, CA area Sunday even
ing August 25, 2013 and Monday afternoon and evening August 26, 2013.
 
Together Debi and Jackie have decades of experience in ministering to couples and families. They rarely make it to the 
West Coast, and have not appeared together in several years.
 
This is an excellent opportunity to glean from the wisdom and experience of these godly women. You will be encouraged
and entertained by their life-changing messages.
 
Contact Chuck Joyner to schedule Debi and Jackie to speak to your group. Send email to cjoyner@nogreaterjoy.org, or 
call 866-292-9936 and ask for Chuck.
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